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Cheektowaga Police seek SUV after motorcycle crash on
Kensington Expressway
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Cheektowaga Police are asking for the public’s help in locating a dark-colored SUV and its
driver following a serious motorcycle accident at about 10:30 p.m. Sunday on the eastbound
Kensington Expressway near the Thruway.

Police said the SUV may have been driven recklessly, may have been involved in the crash
and may have front-end damage on the driver’s side.

Anyone who saw the accident or who has seen the SUV should call the Cheektowaga Police
Accident Investigation Unit at 686-3580.
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